NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Mississippi Board of Pharmacy will hold a special meeting on Thursday, January 31, 2019, at the T1 Telehealth Building, 152 Watford Parkway Drive, Canton, MS 39046 beginning at 9:30 a.m. The purpose of the meeting will be to deliberate concerning the Board’s vacant executive director position.
